
Fox Hollow Families, 
 
My name is Shawn Brooks and I am so excited to be joining you this year, as the 
newest Fox Hollow Flyer! I grew up in Washington state and have lived in Utah for the 
past 32 years. I received my undergraduate and graduate degrees from Brigham Young 
University. I taught kindergarten, first grade and fourth grade in Provo School District for 
16 years and then became a Clinical Faculty Associate and taught teacher education at 
B.Y.U. before becoming a school administrator. I was hired by Alpine School District in 
2009 and I have worked as the principal at Bonneville Elementary School for the past 
11 years. I was sad to leave Bonneville Elementary because of the relationships I had 
with parents and students, but I am very excited for my new assignment at Fox Hollow 
Elementary. I look forward to building new relationships of trust and helping students to 
attain success with knowledge, skills and dispositions.  
 
I am happily married and live in Pleasant Grove, Utah with my wife, Tonna and my 
youngest son, Ethan.  I have 4 children altogether.  The other three are living away from 
home, married and attending college. I love the outdoors, gardening and my job as 
principal.  I also enjoy traveling around the world and being a grandpa.  
 
Finally, I want your student(s) to come to school and to have great learning 
experiences, to feel safe, and be successful. Thanks for letting me be a part of this 
great community. I look forward to meeting each of you the evening of the Math/Art 
night on February 24th, 2020 or you can drop by my office any time before that evening. 
 
All the best! 
 
Shawn Brooks 
Principal, Fox Hollow Elementary 
801-610-8706 
	


